
PCC.III/DEC.3(III-95) 
 
 The Third Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee III decided that the Executive 
Secretary, after consulting with the Chairman of PCC.III and bearing in mind the guidelines 
contained in document PCC.III-244/95, is to direct the pertinent communication to the Chairman 
of PCC.I in response to the Draft Resolution and Coordination Standards Document on wireless 
communications systems (document PCC.III-226/95). 
 
 


